Perkins County Pipeline

On Feb. 26, 11 brave Red Hatters went out in the snow and cold to enjoy coffee, hot tea,
cappuccino, scones and muffins in Grant. They enjoyed visiting about coping with the weather
and learning how to play Screamo, which brought lots of laughs from all. Pat Schipper was the
hostess. The next meeting will be in March.




